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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

ANGEL 7 INDUSTRIES, LLC. DEVELOPS NEW MANUFACTURING 
PROCESS FOR PHOTOCHROMATIC EYEWEAR AND EYE PROTECTION 

SYSTEMS

(San Antonio, Texas, August, 2014) - - Angel 7 Industries, LLC, (“A7”), announced today that is has 
developed a new manufacturing process for photochromatic eye-wear and eye protection systems. A7's 
proprietary methodology allows photochromatic material to be directly incorporated into various 
grades of polycarbonate at the manufacturing level and, unlike the currently used “flow-coating 
method”, the new method eliminates multiple steps in the production process.  This new method of 
manufacturing increases production rate, production yield, enhances quality, and reduces the overall 
cost of photochromatic eye-wear while, at the same time, eliminating manual, secondary steps that 
normally result in a much lower yield rate with regards to a “flow-coating” process.   

“Our new methodology is, basically, the next generation of manufacturing for this particular market 
and what this means for our customers and partners is lower cost, almost 100% yield rates, better 
quality, and more availability of photochromatic eye-wear across a broader spectrum of eye-wear 
products. Not only does our new process alleviate many of the associated risks of the currently used 
flow-coating method, but the new methodology also allows us to create photochromatic products that 
we would otherwise be unable to create utilizing the flow-coating method.” stated Kerry Harris a 
former U.S. Marine Officer and Navy pilot who is the Director and Chief Technology Officer of Angel 
7 Industries, LLC. 

A7 currently produces it's state-of-the-art photochromatic eye-wear systems under the brand name 
“GHOST SHIELD” for military and sports applications, and is considering entering the ophthalmic 
market next year under it's Optical Division.  Ghost Shield is a complete product philosophy with 
regards to photochromatic eye-wear and eye protection systems that not only utilizes the new 
manufacturing methodology, but also incorporates photochromatic properties that transition 35% faster 
than any other photochromatic product on the market.  

Angel 7 Industries, LLC is a privately held technology think tank and R&D firm that was founded by a 
former United States Marine Corps officer who was also a Navy pilot. A7 designs, engineers, and 
produces state-of-the-art products, systems, and solutions that enhance safety, enhance performance, 
enhance survivability, and increase utility. 
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